
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
 
 
For further information contact: Phyllis D. Clark 
      City Clerk 
      217/384-2362 
      E-Mail: pdclark@city.urbana.il.us

 
 
 
 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT the regular meeting of 

the Urbana City Council, scheduled for Tuesday, July 5, 

2005, has been CANCELLED. 

 
 
 
 
      By: Phyllis D. Clark 
       City Clerk 
 
 

Visit the City of Urbana Website at www.city.urbana.il.us. 
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